
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
To:  All Teachers Who Need to Clear their Credential 
Re:  Clear Induction Credential Programs Info Night 
  
If you need to clear your credential, Concordia University Irvine has Programs for Single 
Subject, Multi-Subject, Education Specialist or Dual.  If you have not cleared your preliminary 
credential or work with colleagues who still need to clear a preliminary credential, please note 
and share the following information.  
  

Concordia University Irvine Clear Induction Program 
Information Meetings 2015 

Multi-Subject, Single Subject and Education Specialist 
  
On Campus Meetings: Tuesdays 5-5:45 p.m. in the Admin 312: 
April 12, 2016 
April 28, 2016 
May 10, 2016 
  
In order to register to attend one of these sessions please e-mail or call: 
deb.baumgartner@cui.edu     Ph# (949) 214-3338 
ann.mckellar@cui.edu           Ph# (949) 214-3344                
  
Information will also be available for the Early Childhood Special Education Added 
Authorization as well as Education Specialist Mild/Moderate Preliminary Intern 
Credential.  
  
Please let us know ways we are able to meet your future credential needs and support you in 
meeting your teaching goals. 
  
Blessings, 
  

Ann McKellar, Ph.D.  
  
School of Education 
Education Specialist and Induction Program Coordinator 
1530 Concordia West 
Irvine, CA 92612-3203 
949-214-3344 
ann.mckellar@cui.edu 
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